From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 5:35 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: OCLC Public Library Strategy Meeting

I am sorry for the delay in following up. I can't believe I have been back for 10 days. I did attend the OCLC Public Library Advisory Meeting on January 30-Febraury 1, 2017 in  Dublin, OH. Participants were asked to provide feedback and participate in discussions on such topics as current and emerging trends in public libraries, operational challenges in meeting strategic objectives, library metrics and analytics, using technology to increase community engagement, opportunities for collaboration among public libraries, collection management tools, etc. Expenses including air, lodging, some meals, and ground transportation were covered by OCLC.

Michelle

 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

